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To:
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Mary Wilson <wilwi13842@comcast.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 3:06 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

NO to leverage reduction! To reduce the leverage would seriously inhibit my ability to supplement my Social
Security income that I need to survive. There are thousands of us smaller account sized Traders around the
USA. If we all are forced to stop trading would it not lead to layoffs at the Brokerage firms we use to trade? I am
a Trader that is responsible for my trading actions. For those irresponsible and uneducated in Forex that subject
themselves to significant losses through leverage, the same result would occur albeit would take longer with lower
leverage.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary K Wilson
1995 East Coalton Road
Superior, Colorado 80027


